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January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Prospective Student Tours – Spring Term 2024 

 
We are pleased to let you know that we are holding a series of open day events at KEGS in late 
February/early March for Year 5 boys, together with ONE parent or carer.  These are for boys who 
are interested in a place at KEGS, and who will be starting secondary school in September 2025. 
 
The sessions are: 
Thursday 29 February – 09:20 or 09:50 
Friday 1 March – 13:35 or 14:00 
Monday 4 March – 13:35 or 14:00 
Tuesday 5 March – 09:20 or 09:50 
Thursday 7 March – 09:20 or 09:50  
Friday 8 March – 13:35 or 14:00 
 
The event will include a presentation from myself, and from some of our Year 8 students, followed by 
a short question and answer session.  There will also be a tour of the school with one of our staff tour 
guides.  Entry is by booking only and please follow this link to reserve your place.  
 
As places are limited you will understand that we are restricting bookings to one child and one adult 
ONLY, and we can only accept one booking per family.  
 
Tours will be partly outside so please dress for the weather.  Please arrive promptly as sessions will 
start on time and allow one and a half hours for your visit.  
 
Full details of our Admissions Policy can be found on our website. 
 
Thank you very much for your interest in our school and we look forward to meeting you. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Tom Carter 
Headteacher 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/parent-and-student-tours-of-kegs-februarymarch-2024-tickets-806357957357
https://www.kegs.org.uk/admissions-policy/2626.html

